
 

2025 Faculty of Science, Agriculture 
and Engineering Annual Postgraduate 
Symposium 
Call For Abstracts 

The Faculty of Science, Agriculture and Engineering invites 
postgraduate students and staff pursuing Honours, Masters, or 
Doctoral degrees to submit abstracts for poster and oral 
presentations at the Annual Postgraduate Symposium, hosted by 
the Department of Computer Science.   

 Theme: Advancing Interdisciplinary Knowledge for a 
Sustainable and Digitally Driven Africa  

  

 

DATE: 16 October 2025    |     VENUE: New Engineering Building   

SUBMISSION DEADLINE: 01 August 2025  

NOTIFICATION OF ACCEPTANCE:  15 September 2025. 

 

 

Registration and abstracts can be submitted electronically by potential presenters at the following 
link:  http://www.science.unizulu.ac.za/symposium  

For enquiries, send an e-mail to  enslink@unizulu.ac.za or  tarwireyip@unizulu.ac.za 

For more information contact Name & Surname at 00000000000@unizulu.ac.za 

ABSTRACT SUBMISSION GUIDELINES:    

 

The postgraduate symposium will provide a platform for students 
and researchers across the Faculty of Science, Agriculture and 
Engineering to showcase their work, exchange ideas, and 
engage in meaningful dialogue around diverse challenges and 
innovative solutions relevant to local and global contexts. 

• The abstract should cover components such as purpose, methodology, results, conclusions, recommendations/ implications.   
• The text must be in English (South Africa).  
• Should be free of spelling, grammatical and typographic errors (consider English editorial).  
• Abstract of not more than 300 words, should use single line spacing, and justified alignment. 
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